
4 November 2015 

Announcement no. 17/2015 

Alm. Brand – Approval of internal model 

In mid-May 2015, Alm. Brand Forsikring submitted an application to the Danish FSA for approval of the 
company’s partial internal model to be used under the upcoming Solvency II regime. 
 
The Danish FSA today approved Alm. Brand’s model. 
 
Contact 

Please direct any questions regarding this announcement to Susanne Biltoft, Head of Information and 
Investor Relations, on tel. +45 35 47 76 61. 

 


